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Above: Miss Driscoll’s fifth and sixth grade classes 

walked to the Portsmouth Public Library this 

week for a tour and to learn more about the      

history of Portsmouth at the library’s display. 

Mrs. Frazier’s second grade 

class is learning that God IS 

love.  They made special 

bookmarks with this message 

to use in their religion work-

books.  Mrs. Frazier collabo-

rated with the publishing 

company, Sophia Institute, 

and wrote this lesson for our 

new Spirit of Truth religion 

program. 

Below: Saint Patrick Academy’s Cross 

Country team competed in their first 

meet of the season last Friday at     

Berwick Academy.  Sam Philbrick was 

the fastest runner in the entire meet 

with a time of 13:03 over the 2.1 mile 

course.  Zoe Robertson participated in 

her first SPA athletic event and was 

our school’s first female runner across 

the finish line! Congrats to all our ath-

letes! 

The fall basketball clinic for all 4th-8th grade    

students will begin this Friday night at Lister 

Academy 5:15-6:45.  All students are welcome to 

attend regardless of prior experience or team 

membership.  This clinic is available on a drop-in 

basis through Friday, October 20th. 


